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The proposed development at Land North of Knight Park would lack vehicular access to the wider 
Saffron Walden Framework as the only vehicular access is proposed through Knight Park onto 
Thaxted Road. This would be close to the current proposed junction of the new link road identified 
within the Saffron Walden Framework. Furthermore, since the Land Use plan and Access plan have 
not been submitted for approval, there is also the potential for a lack of pedestrian and cycling 
connectivity to the wider Saffron Walden Framework area.  

Given the above, we have concerns that the proposed development at Land North of Knight Park 
would neither be integrated nor support the objectives of the wider Saffron Walden Framework and 
instead be at risk of becoming an insular development.  

It is requested that the decision-maker takes these concerns into consideration in the determination of 
the application. Should outline planning permission be granted, it is necessary that the relevant 
parameters are secured through the permission to protect the potential for development at Land at 
Shire Hill Farm and maximise opportunities for connectivity to the wider Saffron Walden Framework. 
Decision making should ensure that the access strategy of the Land North of Knight Park supports the 
objectives and access strategy of the wider Saffron Walden Framework. We also request that a 
contribution is made to the delivery of infrastructure on the wider Saffron Walden Framework and is 
secured through planning conditions and S.106 agreement, as appropriate. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Lorna O’Carroll 
DIRECTOR 
 
cc.  - Dianthus Land Ltd 




